
IMPORTANT DATES

Where did all that snow come from! I hope you managed to get out and build a
snowman or throw some snowballs. We certainly embraced the weather this

week in school! Just a reminder, when it snows, we like to get the children out to
play: send them in wellies or boots AND have a spare pari or shoes and socks
ready so that school doesn’t get too muddy. I’d also recommend spare gloves

as  the wooly ones soon get wet and cold. 
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Thursday 5th December
PTA Bingo- details tbc
Friday 13th December

PTA Christmas Bonanza Afternoon
Tuesday 17th December

KS1 Nativity 9:30am and 2pm
Wednesday 18th December

KS2 Christmas Concert 9:30am and 6pm
Thursday 19th December

KS1 Christmas Party
KS2 Christmas Treat tbc
Friday 20th December

1:30pm School Finishes for Christmas
Holidays (children to wear Christmas

Jumpers/Tshirts)

22nd November 2024

It’s been a Brrrrilliant week! 

Newsletter feedback
We have now had a full half term
using the new school’s newsletter
format. It would be great if you

could share your views on the new
layout. 

GOLDEN BOX WINNER
Well done to Leo in year 2 for

winning a Golden Box prize this
week! 
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cERTIFICATE wINNERS

PICASSO- Nancy Clarke

ROSEN- Harry Foran

ATTENBOROUGH- Grace Verry

PANKHURST- Isla Poland

HAWKING- Ben Naylor

MALALA- Emilty Catt

MANDELA- Grace Holleran

wELLBEING PICASSO
Abbigale McGowen and Mila Capewell

ROSEN
Harrison Stelfox and Thomas Whitehead

ATTENBOROUGH
Lily Holleran and Ollie Leach

PANKHURST
Henry Shephard and Isla Scoular

HAWKING
Luke Walker and Elsie Beech

MALALA
Callum Charlton and William Cole

MANDELA
Corrinne Naylor and Alex Gray

CERTIFICATE WINNERS

22nd November 2024

Parenting support
Halton Borough Council, in partnership with
the Solihull Approach, offer free access to

online courses expertly designed for parents,
carers, grandparents and teens living in the

region.
Sign up to understand your child’s feelings, as
well as your own, as you go through life as a
family. Learn to understand the changes in

your child’s development and how to support
them, whilst also strengthening your

relationship.
Details can be found on the following

website:

https://inourplace.co.uk/halton/



Christmas Dates
Thursday 5th December

PTA Bingo- details tbc
Friday 13th December

PTA Christmas Bonanza Afternoon
Tuesday 17th December

KS1 Nativity 9:30am and 2pm
Wednesday 18th December

KS2 Christmas Concert 9:30am and 6pm
Thursday 19th December

KS1 Christmas Party
KS2 Christmas Treat tbc
Friday 20th December

1:30pm School Finishes for Christmas Holidays
(children to wear Christmas Jumpers/Tshirts)

forest schools
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This year we are excited to reintroduce
the amazing Forest Schools sessions

the children take part in! 

Each class will get a block ‘down in The
Dell’, to hone their inner explorer, build

their risk taking skills and 
Reception will continue to have thier

weekly sessions.

When it is your child’s turn, they will
recieve the information with all they

need a few weeks before. 

22nd November 2024

We had a great time in the snow
this week! 

SNOW FUN
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Following on from the latest information shared with parents
and carers regarding attendance, this image highlights the

importance of every minute in school. 

Attendance
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PTA
What a wonderful year last year was in terms of raising funds for the school. I

appreciate that it can seem like there is always something to dress up as, or bring
items in for, but without the PTA and the funds you all raise, we simply could not offer

the children here wonderful opportunities the PTA fund. So, Thank you! For every
donation, dress up day or raffle ticket! We appreciate it! 
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term time holidays
We have seen an increase in applications for Term Time holidays. As you
will have read in letters sent by Mrs Kidd last accademic year, the laws
around this have changed and become much tighter. I appreciate the

difficulties, yet unless there is an exceptional reason, we are not allowed
to authorise holidays and fines have to be issued. 
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